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Top DEP Stories 
 
Leader Times: DEP suspends well permits for operator’s failure to pay impact fee 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/dep-suspends-well-permits-for-operators-failure-to-pay-impact-
fee/ 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Engineers recommend levee for West Pittston 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/engineers-recommend-levee-for-west-pittston-1.2543709 
 
Tribune-Review: State suspends gas driller’s license for failure to pay impact fees 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/state-suspends-gas-drillers-license-for-failure-to-pay-impact-fees/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Texas driller ordered to shut in wells for not paying impact fees 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/09/texas-driller-ordered-to-shut-in-wells-for-
not.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: DEP suspends operating permits for Xtreme Energy 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/dep-suspends-operating-permits-for-xtreme-
energy/article 7db91866-eafb-11e9-8a6e-2fc59e789fd2.html 
 
Mentions 
 
The Derrick: Back to normal 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/back-to-normal/article fc7a56f0-a401-5686-881b-
5741d6fe279f.html 
 
Air 
 
WPXI: Demolition of historic hotel destroyed by fire nearly complete 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/demolition-of-historic-hotel-destroyed-by-fire-nearly-
complete/995817464 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Sen. Yaw Statement on Wolf Plan to Enter Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/sen-yaw-statement-on-wolf-plan-to-enter-regional-
greenhouse-gas-initiative/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Kudos to Harrisburg and York for taking the steps to reduce greenhouse gas emissions 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/10/kudos-to-harrisburg-and-york-for-taking-the-steps-to-
reduce-greenhouse-gas-emissions-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Letters: StoryWalk an unwelcome addition to park; Climate change initiative will be 
‘defining moment’ for Pa. 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article235922782.html 
 



 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Bald eagles unify fractured America 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-bald-eagles-unify-fractured-america/  
 
Observer-Reporter: WashPa Outdoors brings programs to Washington Park 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/washpa-outdoors-brings-programs-to-washington-
park/article 35718916-e944-11e9-9915-5bf7675386ed.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver County officials continue to plan repairs at Brush Creek Park 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20191010/beaver-county-officials-continue-to-plan-repairs-at-
brush-creek-park 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Don’t raise taxes for park in Hempfield 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-dont-raise-taxes-for-park-in-hempfield/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Water experts to test polluted waters in the Buffalo Creek watershed to find the source 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/water-experts-to-test-polluted-waters-in-the-buffalo-
creek-watershed-to-find-the-source/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fishing report: Prime time for flatheads, a 43-pounder pulled from the Ohio River 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/10/10/Fishing-Pittsburgh-Pennsylvania-flathead-
catfish-steelhead-muskellunge-walleye/stories/201910100125 
 
Centre County Gazette: Call of the Wild: In Fall, Tiny Benezette Becomes the Destination to View Elk 
During ‘the Rut’ 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/call-of-the-wild-in-fall-tiny-benezette-becomes-the-
destination-to-view-elk-during-the-rut,1481352/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Peak leaf peeping season begins to sweep across the state 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/peak-leaf-peeping-season-begins-to-sweep-across-the-
state/article c9d20e0c-e9e7-11e9-9389-7fa9f928001b.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Cherry Springs State Park 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/cherry-springs-state-park/article 651e084d-aad0-
5f9d-beb1-60826f985707.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Fall foliage rapidly approaching peak viewing conditions 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/fall-foliage-rapidly-approaching-peak-viewing-
conditions/article deaa6e30-abb3-5d6c-bf8a-e5c990d9f161.html 
 
Energy 
 
Erie Times: Hydroelectric project proposed for Union City Dam 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20191010/hydroelectric-project-proposed-for-union-city-dam 
  
Ridgway Record: State continues green projects effort at Pa. state forest and parks (pg 5) 



https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-10-10-19R.pdf 
 
Pennlive: Peoples commends the PUC adoption of new standards to increase energy affordability 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/10/peoples-commends-the-puc-adoption-of-new-standards-
to-increase-energy-affordability-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Unique Ways to Conserve Fuel 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/unique-ways-to-conserve-fuel/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Times Leader: Funding announced to repurpose former Times Leader building 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/758338/funding-announced-to-repurpose-former-times-leader-
building 
 
Post-Gazette: From slag to shopping: Century III Mall was part of an industrial recycling project 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2019/07/08/Century-III-Mall-US-Steel-slag-brown-
dump-west-mifflin-DeBartolo-recycling-moonbeam/stories/201906270152 
 
Oil and Gas  
Sharon Herald: Drilling company starts use of injection well 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/drilling-company-starts-use-of-injection-well/article 5ffac526-
eb10-11e9-b7cb-6bf6fa6f435f.html 
  
Meadville Tribune: Meadville-to-Ohio pipeline nears completion 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-to-ohio-pipeline-nears-
completion/article e40b1160-7aee-5d35-b99a-2b22d338a5bd.html 
  
Bradford Era: EPA announces settlement of ARG violations 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/epa-announces-settlement-of-arg-
violations/article 71c60317-60ad-5c57-bc78-c6c8260cc02b.html 
 
Pennlive: Judge vacates $54 million purported arbitration award for Atlantic Sunrise pipeline easement 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/10/judge-vacates-54-million-purported-arbitration-award-for-
atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-easement.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Corporate Citizenship Award winner: CNX Resources Corp. 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/10/corporate-citizenship-awardwinner-cnx-
resources.html 
  
Beaver County Times: Gas pipeline to be replaced in Harmony Township 
https://www.timesonline.com/entertainmentlife/20191009/gas-pipeline-to-be-replaced-in-harmony-
township 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Gas prices fall slightly as oil prices remain low 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/gas-prices-fall-slightly-as-oil-prices-remain-
low/article 1e3ee978-2951-578c-b3cd-247899bdf56c.html 
 



PFAS 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: BucksMont families think PFAS chemicals may have made them sick. 
Researchers will try and find out. 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20191009/bucksmont-families-think-pfas-chemicals-
may-have-made-them-sick-researchers-will-try-and-find-out 
 
The Reporter: Lawmakers announced $1M grant for PFAS health study 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/news/local-lawmakers-announced-m-grant-for-pfas-health-
study/article 291ce954-ea15-11e9-a7e7-675e35a31f92.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Toxins in water need to be limited 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/10/10/Toxins-in-water-need-to-be-
limited/stories/201910090128 
 
Vector Management 
 
Titusville Herald: Penn State receives grant for spotted lanternfly research (pg 3) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 1e6d5c79-ad17-5789-985e-
c7c794d39f38.html#page a3 
 
Standard Speaker: Got a permit? Businesses suppress lanternfly spread 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/got-a-permit-businesses-suppress-lanternfly-spread-
1.2543234 
 
Waste 
 
Daily American: Battle over plastics should use words 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/editorials/battle-over-plastics-should-use-
words/article 2b233996-41a0-5a09-8ab0-496b9083b5af.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Pro-marijuana group to hold community cleanup event 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/pro-marijuana-group-to-hold-community-cleanup-
event/article d5399c6c-eb11-11e9-bf9d-3f1053373099.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Registration required for Harrison recycling collection event 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/registration-required-for-harrison-recycling-collection-
event/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Police: Man faces charges after burning garbage 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/police-man-faces-charges-after-burning-
garbage/article 174d0672-3883-5531-88d7-f13b39186a71.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Viral video spurs Fifth Ward cleanup 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/viral-video-spurs-fifth-ward-cleanup/article 10ec38b0-d23d-
51fc-97b3-ee30b0177c73.html 
 
Water 



 
Ridgway Record: Area Schools participate in 2019 Clarion River Cleanup (pg 1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-10-10-19R.pdf 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: South Middleton, volunteers to plant trees at South View Park baseball field to combat 
stormwater drainage 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/south-middleton-volunteers-to-plant-trees-at-south-view-
park/article a6fa7a82-dddf-50fd-a1aa-93783179ca67.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Brandywine Conservancy gets $200,000 grant to restore Red and White Clay 
Creek watersheds 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/brandywine-conservancy-gets-grant-to-restore-red-and-white-
clay/article 0f5e9fe8-eaa2-11e9-b7c7-d79e15208531.html 
 
Water Online: Regulators Seek Stricter Wastewater Manganese Limits In PA 
https://www.wateronline.com/doc/regulators-seek-stricter-wastewater-manganese-limits-in-pa-0001 
 
Post-Gazette: Toxins in water need to be limited 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/10/10/Toxins-in-water-need-to-be-
limited/stories/201910090128 
 
WTAE: Water line break in parking lot of shopping center in Pleasant Hills 
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-line-break-in-parking-lot-of-shopping-center-in-pleasant-
hills/29423324 
 
WPXI: Water flows onto busy road from broken main in North Hills 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-flows-onto-busy-road-from-broken-main-in-north-
hills/995797847 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland municipal authority approves $1 million worth of water line projects 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-municipal-authority-approves-1-million-worth-
of-water-line-projects/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Water experts to test polluted waters in the Buffalo Creek watershed to find the source 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/water-experts-to-test-polluted-waters-in-the-buffalo-
creek-watershed-to-find-the-source/ 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Sandy Twp. rejects sewer tap fees resolution 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-rejects-sewer-tap-fees-
resolution/article 97f67c0f-57ac-5ffe-bfed-5c3cb99db065.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Bucknell to host annual river symposium 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/bucknell-to-host-annual-river-
symposium/article a58ca150-d180-5398-bb80-acd421301df3.html 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Stage 1 Voluntary Water Restriction Issued By Austin Borough 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter leader enterprise/stage-voluntary-water-restriction-issued-by-
austin-borough/article dc8eb92c-41b4-59cf-98d1-cad54c3f2642.html 



 
PA Homepage: Ideas on fighting flooding 
https://www.pahomepage.com/top-stories/ideas-on-fighting-flooding/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pa Environmental Digest: Federal Disaster Relief Approved For Farmers In Beaver, Crawford, Erie, 
Lawrence, Mercer Counties Due To Rain, Flooding 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/10/agriculture-federal-disaster-relief.html 
 
York Daily Record: How one man's Gutter Ministry aims to improve quality of life in York 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/heart-of-york/2019/10/09/york-trash-cleanup-one-mans-gutter-
ministry-gives-city-clean-sweep/2167281001/ 
 
KDKA: A Look At Allegheny County’s Process To Repairing Landslides And Repaving Roads 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/09/allegheny-county-process-to-repairing-landslides-and-
repaving-roads/ 
 
WPXI: Repairs to begin on landslide in Ross Township 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/repairs-to-begin-on-landslide-in-ross-township/995807968  
 
KDKA: Tree Trimming Truck Crashes Over Hillside In New Sewickley Twp. 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/10/tree-trimming-truck-crashes-over-hillside-new-sewickley-
twp/ 


